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Climate change and environmental degradation are global phenomena, meaning 

that every decision made for our lifestyle would affect ecosystems and 

communities. ‘Mission LiFE’ (Lifestyle for Environment) is a new initiative 

for a sustainable and healthy lifestyle which makes the fight against climate 

change democratic with the contribution of everyone in per own capacity. 

An initiative by NBRI-EIACP was taken to aware students on Mission LiFE to 

promote the environmentally conscious lifestyle that focuses on ‘mindful and 

deliberate utilization’ instead of ‘mindless and wasteful consumption. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students of Navodaya Vidyalaya, Raebareli visited CSIR-NBRI on 13th 

September 2023.  

Students were introduced to the importance and role of Mission LIFE along with 

the outreach activities of NBRI-EIACP. Students inculcate information regarding 

LiFE MISSION and their role in achieving sustainable development in various 

aspects of life.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Anju Patel, Co-Coordinator, NBRI-EIACP explained the role of NBRI-

EIACP in attaining the goals of Mission LiFE, especially in the Healthy Lifestyle 

Adopted Action plan. 

She delivered a talk on ‘Overview of Mission LiFE’ with special emphasis on 

Healthy Lifestyle Adopted Action plan.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pledge was taken at the occasion.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students and teachers also clicked selfies at ‘Selfie Point’.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A quiz competition was held on the occasion with a focus on ‘Millets’. Three 

prizes were distributed.  



The importance of soil quality and how to measure soil contaminants in the 

laboratory was also explained by EIACP team.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NBRI-EIACP team members distributed newsletters, flyers, and brochures to the 

teachers as well as to the students. Total of 47 students took the awareness session 

from the Navodaya Vidyalaya, Raebareli, and were very excited as well as 

motivated to take part in future Mission LiFE action activities to be conducted 

by NBRI-EIACP centre. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


